[bookmark: _GoBack]October 6, 2017

Dear K-5 Parents,

This week our theme was “nocturnal animals”:
•	We learned the difference between nocturnal and diurnal.
•	We learned which animals are nocturnal and which animals are diurnal.
•	We learned many facts about spiders.  Ask your child a spider fact!  We also	made our own spiders and webs.
•	We measured our bat’s wingspan in inches and with different objects
	(pennies, cubes, etc.).
•	We made owls and learned about the different kinds of food they eat.
          We read the book Stellaluna and made a class book with our own ideas.
          We finished our Superkids book “Oswald” and met our new friend.  Ask your child his name!  He is very different than the other Superkids!

In religion, we read a book about angels and learned about our own guardian angel.  We are practicing the Guardian Angel Prayer!  We also sang the song “He’s Got the Whole World in His Hands” and colored a prayer as well as an earth picture that illustrated His Whole World!  
Please continue to practice the sign of the cross at home. We are getting better at it.   

We had a great time with our 7th grade friends walking and running at QP’s FUN RUN today!

Reminders: 
We do go out for recess every day. Please have your child prepared for weather changes that may occur during the day. Also, please make sure the extra clothing your child keeps at school is weather appropriate.

We have also been asked by the office to remind parents to call the school office by 8:15 if your child is ill.


Important Dates:
Today – leaf bags due
October 9 – Field Trip permission slips due
October 17 - Schuster’s Field Trip
October 25 - All School Mass
October 26 & 27 – NO SCHOOL
November 1 - All School Mass

Thanks!  Mrs. Albertini & Mrs. Curtin

